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Re: Site Plan Application SP-2023-08 (Submission #2) 

90 Engelhard Drive 

To:  Accessibility Advisory Committee 

From:  Gregory Peri, Accessibility Advisor 

Date:  April 10, 2024 

Recommendation 

1. That the memorandum regarding Site Plan Application SP-2023-08 (Submission #2) 

90 Engelhard Drive be received; and 

2. That the Accessibility Advisory Committee comments regarding Site Plan Application 

SP-2023-08 (Submission #2) be received and referred to staff for consideration and 

further action as appropriate. 

Background 

The following comments have been submitted on March 25, 2024 and are in response 

to the applicant: 

 We appreciate the clarity of the Second level mezzanine as a mechanical/service 

area, therefore access would not be required via elevator in this circumstance. 

Should this change, an elevator would be recommended to be installed. 

 Consideration to continue the access aisle from the two Barrier-Free spaces 

across the driveway to the existing sidewalk for pedestrian safety. 

Attachments 

1. SP-2023-08-Second – Response 

2. SP-2023-08-Second – Site Plan 


